
By Linda Churchman - 68 registered players with 6 boards.  Our 1st time at the American Legion 

Post #105 (Site of the upcoming Wandering Women's XI).  We had great service, tough playing 

boards, wonderful food and great fun with everyone, old and new friends. 

We want to thank all of the help from the American Legion and our shuffleboard community for 

making this tournament a great success.  We look forward to having the ladies here in September 

and know it will be a great turnout! 

 


